VILLAGE OF HEWLETT HARBOR
STORMWATER INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADE

FAQ

RESPONDENT’S QUESTIONS and AGENCY RESPONSES

In accordance with the Request for Proposals, Respondents were provided an opportunity to submit
questions by the close of business June 23, 2015. As a result of a question submitted by a Respondent,
the following response to the question is provided as follows:

Question No. 1 - What exactly is due on September 3""? Would this be item | on schedule B? What is the
date for receipt of deliverables?

Response No. 1 - The Date for Receipt of Deliverable of September 3, 2015 refers to application
preparation submission. Details on this can be found on page eleven of the RFP under Scope of
Work, specifically, the first bullet.

Please note that the deadline for questions ended on June 23, 2015 therefore we cannot
respond to any new questions.



